PUBLIC NOTICE

Burren Junction Bore Baths

Walgett Shire Council wishes to advise all residents and visitors that the
Burren Junction Bore Baths will open for the 2022 season from the 1st
of April 2022.

Council Staff and contractors are currently working towards the baths
being in a healthy and safe condition to be ready for use.
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